
CORRESPONDENCE – May 2022 

 

a) Date: May 2, 2022 

Topic: 2022-2023 Ministry of Health Funding for Middlesex-London Health Unit  

From: Hon. Christine Elliott, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health 

To: Mr. Matt Reid, Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health 

 

Background: 

 

On May 2, 2022, the Province (Ministry of Health) notified the Middlesex-London Health 

Unit that the Health Unit will be receiving $528,200 in additional base funding for 2022-2023, 

up to $793,400 in one time funding for 2021-2022, up to $15,657,200 in one time funding for 

2022-2023 and up to $31,800 for one time funding for 2023-2024.  

 

Recommendation: Receive.   
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